
 

 

 

 

June 4, 2024 

 

Re:  Monthly Payment Options 

 
Dear Shareholders: 

Stillman Management, Inc. is pleased to announce that we offer an online payment option through our 
website; StillmanManagement.com.  We offer one-time and recurring online payments through your 
checking or savings account.  You have the ability to select your date of payment and make bank 
account changes.   An additional option will be to make payments with Credit Cards.  There will be an 
additional charge, from the credit card company, for using a credit card which will be supplied at the 
time of payment.  
 
To utilize this online payment option simply go to our website, StillmanManagement.com, and click on 
the “Online Pay” button.  The directions for establishing an online payment account will be provided.  
Please note that when you are prompted to enter your name and account number you must type in 
exactly how it appears on you monthly statement. 
 
Please keep in mind that monthly payments are due on the first of the month, with a grace period until 
the 15th of the month.  Be aware that it will take approximately three business days for your payment to 
be processed.  Online payments should be completed prior to the 15th of the month in order to avoid a 
late fee.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding our online payment please do not hesitate to contact our 
bookkeeping department at (914) 813-1900.  
 
Very truly yours,  
 
 
Stillman Management 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 


